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DRAFT

Dear Charlie:

Thank you for y:)ur letter giving me the benefit of your views
on my forthcoming appearance before the House Judiciary
Committee chaired by Bill Hungate.

I noted carefully the points you made. You summarized many

factors which I had to weigh against this course of action. After

considering them, I reached t}{iﬂg{emsion announced

‘ bl
Thanks again for having written me. //M/ rf4/" /
Sincerely, %,\/,/h//m .

The Honorable Charles W. Sandman, Jr.
House of Representatives
Washington, D,C. 20515














